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MEET YOUR NEWEST POA BOARD MEMBER

We’re excited to welcome Robert (Rob) Fey as
the newest member of the POA Board of
Directors! Rob and his wife Megan, owners of Lot
90 since 2021, have been valued residents of
Beacon Hill. Please join us in congratulating him
on this new role serving our community. And,
thank you to all who participated in this year’s
Annual POA Meeting.

LABOR DAY SPLASH NEIGHBORHOOD
GOLF NIGHTS 

JETTY DECK
REPAIRS UNDERWAY

This Sunday, the POA is
sponsoring a pool
gathering with several
of your neighbors—
stop by to say hello,
cool off, or join in the
fun! It’s a great chance
to relax, visit, and enjoy
the holiday weekend as
a community. 

Note: our office will be
closed Monday 9/1/25.

Our maintenance team
has started replacing
sections of Trex
decking on the west
jetty today. This work
will help ensure safe
access for birdwatchers
and visitors. Stay tuned
for more updates as
repairs continue.

The Stempaks of Lot 60
would like to share that
the Cedar Creek
Country Club hosts
Neighborhood Nights
the first Tuesday of
each month—no
membership required. If
you’d like to play a
round of golf, contact
the Stempaks to make
arrangements.
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